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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone on 
our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be added 
to the list you may do so on our website.

July 26, 2020

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
AND TOWN HALL FORUM

August 9, 2020, at 12n on Zoom

Join your Vestry for a Virtual Congregational 
Meeting and Discussion about our immediate future 
here at Good Shepherd. We will vote on our new 
Congregational Bylaws, which your has Vestry 
approved and recommends be adopted by the parish. 
You may review the proposed bylaws on our website. 
At the Town Hall Forum, we will describe what we 
have done thus far to ensure things run as smoothly 
as possible over the next few months, as well as invite 
your “What If?” questions so we can develop our plans 
even more fully. 
 
Zoom Meeting: Congregational Meeting and Town 
Hall Forum
 Time: Sunday, Aug 9, 2020, at 12:00n 
 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85352755745
 
 Meeting ID: 853 5275 5745
 Dial-in audio-only   
      Regular call in
      (646) 558-8656 
       Meeting ID: 853 5275 5745

Update on the Search for a 
New Rector

 

Step by Step into the Future
We know where we’re going, and we have turn-by-turn 

directions for getting there. There are certain milestones 
along the way to calling a new Rector for this wonderful 

church. 

Here’s where we are on the road:  

Milestone #1: Self Study - The Self-Study Survey 
explores the kind of priest this church family wants to call 
as the next Rector at Good Shepherd. The survey was 
distributed on July 19th via email to those who have 
registered to receive Constant Contact messages. 
Paper copies are also available at the church, and you can 
request that be sent to through regular mail by calling the 
office. Please complete this important survey by July 31st.
 
Milestone #2: Sunday Services - “What about Sundays, 
after Pastor Becky is gone?” The Vestry is working with 
our Diocesan Transition Officer to find priests to lead 
worship beginning on Sept 6th  
 
Milestone #3: Search Committee - The Vestry will 
appoint a Search Committee to do the exciting work of 
assessing the priests who apply to become our next 
Rector. Next week, people interested on serving on the 
Search Committee will be invited to complete an 
application, which will have the complete expectations 
and requirements to serve. From among those who apply, 
the Vestry will select a Committee Chair; together, they 
will identify 7-9 more members representing as diverse a 
group as possible (age, gender, ethnicity, length of 
membership, skills, experience, etc.). The Chairperson 
will work closely the Diocesan Transition Officer and our 
Senior Warden, Phil Beauchamp. 
 
Milestone #4: Beginning the Search – The search 
officially goes ‘live’ when Pastor Becky retires. The 
position opening will be disseminated through the Office 
of Transition Ministry onto a variety of local, regional and 
national websites and networks. 
 
Don’t forget to take the Parish Survey! Link to Website!
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/parish-survey-2020/



Friends of Clothes to Kids
Many things have changed this year but Clothes to Kids 
commitment to provide school appropriate clothing to low 
income or in crisis school age children, free of charge, has 

not changed.
Here at Good Shepherd we have always been generous 

with donations of underwear and socks, so for the months 
of July and August, as the new school year approaches, we 
are going to collect new packages of underwear and Socks. 
So please “ Drop off your Drawers and Sock it to Us” for the 

school kids.

Underwear sizes needed:
•	 Girls 14–16, Bikinis 
•	 Young Women 5-10 Bikinis 
•	 Boys S-XL, Boxers-No Briefs
•	 Young Mens 30 and up, boxers]
Sock sizes needed:
•	 Girls & Young Women 9 and up	
•	 Boys & Young Men 9 and up No black
•	 These items are also available on Amazon!

Worship with us online or in-person! 
Links to online worship are on our website.

If you gather with us in person, 
please note: 

+Safely distanced seating is the pews is 
marked with tape

+Masks are required
+Sanctuary capacity is 50 people. There is 

overflow seating in Kirk Hall on Sundays with 
services livestreamed. 

      
	        
	

Zoom....Wednesday afternoon Tea 
with Pastor Becky. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8830615732 

Tea with Pastor Becky
on Wednesdays at 3:30 PM to 4:00 PM. 

Join Becky online for a chat. Make a cup of tea or 
coffee and join on Zoom.

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45
This week’s readings…
26-Jul– Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud 
27-Jul 1 Chronicles 25-27, Psalm 119:145-176, 
2 Corinthians 3
28-Jul– 1 Chronicles 28-29, Psalm 120,
2 Corinthians 4
29-Jul– 2 Chronicles 1-3, Psalm 121,
2 Corinthians 5
30-Jul– 2 Chronicles 4-6, Psalm 122, 



Becky’s Retirement Reception
Friday August 28th

5-7pm
The Fenway Hotel Ballroom

453 Edgewater Dr
Dunedin, FL

We will be honoring Becky and Gus and gathering 
(socially distant) to wish them well and send them off 

in style! 
Due to covid restrictions reservations will be required 
and limited. Please call Sandy Kneen @ 727-481-4158 

to reserve your spot. 

Tech HELP Needed

Upgraded live-streamed services have been a huge 
blessing! In order to continue this ministry long term, 
a “tech team” is being formed to schedule and 
share responsibilities. If you are comfortable with 

using simple apps on a computer or tablet and 
interested in serving as part of this team, with training,

please contact Carey Cherivtch ASAP!
401-225-1889, carey@cogsdunedin.com



Celtic Kirk Service 
Saturdays at 5:00 PM

Come as you are. All are welcome.

A Celebration of Life for Norma Jean Bote
the beloved mother of Zoe Emmanuel

Tuesday, July 28 @ 11 am
Chapel Hill Memorial Park

 12905 Wild Acres Rd.
 Largo, FL 33773 

Pastor Becky Officiating
All Are Welcome

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of July 19th
Dan S. 
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Bill
Heather
Cathy M.
Pat H.
OLP 1 & 2
Debbie
Colette S.
Rev. Glad McCurtain
Allen T.
Lynne & Eleni
Lisa
Tyson
Yvonne & Wayne
Sue
Tina H. and other front 
line health care personnel
The Week of July 12th
Lisa G. 
Art
Barb R.
Dan S.
Robyn & David

Josh
Allan T.
Maggie K.
E Bratcher
Mai Shang
Terry K.
Paul
Rowenda
Joe M.
Jesse B.
Abby
Channa
Jacob’s Therapy
Richard
Teacher & Staff entering 
uncharted territory in this 
new shcool year. Keep 
them and their students 
safe & Healthy. 

The Week of July 5th
Diane N.
Brittany with COVID
Layne
Gilberto Roman
Wanda 

Mildred
Dan S.
Josh & his Mom
Ray S.
Joe H.
Wendy F. 
The Week of June 28th
Rich D.
Dan S.
Baby William
Joy G.
Ron P.
Gail R.
Nick P.
Jesse B.
Addin
Aimee
The Week of June 21st
Maryellen T.
The Koplowitz Family
Jennifer P.
Dan S.
Jean V.
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Heather S.

Lou F.
Cathy M.
Kathy B.
Amy
O.L.P. 1&2
Angie D.
Pat H.
Nancy V.
John Powers & Family
Gail R.
Ted D.
Baby William
Joan O.
Ron P.
Daine N.
Lisa Q.
Damien
The Week of June 14th
Breanna B. & Boys
Adam R. 
Liz N.
David B. & Family
Sarah R.
Sarina R.
Barbara C.
William H.

Gail R.
Joe H.
Dan S.
Linda W.
John P. 
Pat
The Week of June 7th
Dan S.
Robin D.
Christine M.
Nikki
Lacy
Mry
Linda B.
Stueart
Kayce
Andrew
Ethan
Ted D.
Joanie
The people suffering 
because of the troical 
storm Cristobal

Celebrations
Birthday:
	 July 26	 Sherry Conte
	 July 27	 Gail Robinson
	 July 28	 Gabby Gallagher
	 July 28	 Dawn Gordon
	 July 28	 Brian Levy
	 Aug.  1	 Pat Elmendorf
Anniversary:
	 July 26	 Laurie and Barbara Rennie
	 July 28	 Gene and Maureen Belote
	 Aug. 1	 Ted and Mary Anne Dorner

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off 

in Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 3pm. 


